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Bruce Reines:

This version of the budget adjustment bill contains all of the fiscal changes you
requested, with the exception of the restoration of the power plant positions.  Jeff
Kuesel is working on that item and we will include it in the next version of the bill.
We will also prepare an analysis in that version, as well as incorporate any further
changes you need.
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